
Subject: Projection screen for tomorrow's BID meeting
From: Jim Omahen
Date: 06/01/2016 03:52 PM
To: Marisol Rhodes
CC: Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org>

Marisol, would it be possible for us to use the Union’s portable projection screen for tomorrow's BID meeting in the Auditorium?  Please let 
me know and thanks.

--
Jim Omahen, Operations Manager
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Ave.
Hollywood, CA  90038
Ph 323.860.0088
Fax 323.860.0089

MediaDistrict.org


